
 

 

  

Meet Mr. Frank! 

         

Mr. Frank lives on the west side of San Antonio. He has lived in the home since 1998. 
The house was originally his grandmother’s. He enjoys many family gatherings with 



his 70+ grandchildren and great-grandchildren. They get together for birthdays, 
graduations, and all holidays to celebrate together! 
Over the years, Mr. Frank has made many improvements to the house. Only recently 
things have gone beyond his abilities now that he is in his sixties. He wants to stay in 
his home, and it’s frustrating to him that he cannot do the needed repairs himself. 
This summer, Blueprint was able to completely replace his roof with the help our our 
awesome Summer Campers! Not only were they able to help bless Mr. Frank with a 
new roof, but they were able to build relationships and memories that will last a lifetime! 

 
"Frank is amazing! We had a mutual love and respect for each other. Our 
motto for the week was "For Frank!" - Camper 
“Frank was so warm and welcoming. He came out a lot to visit with us and 
supplied cold water bottles throughout the week.” - Camper 

 
 

 
         

  



Thank You Summer 
Interns! 

Thank you to all of our amazing 
Summer Staff! Summer camps would 
not be possible without all of your 
hard work! We want to personally 
thank Meagan our hospitality intern 
and Victoria, Wesley, Claire and Jon 
our construction interns. Each one of 
you made an amazing impact on this 
ministry and we appreciate all that 
you did this summer. We pray 
blessings over each one of you! 

 

 

 
         

  

 

 

Become A Monthly 
Partner! 

We would love for you to become a 
Monthly Partner!  As the work 
continues, we are in need of Partners 
who can help us keep up the repairs 
on homes in the San Antonio 
area.  By doing so, you are 
restoring  hope for  low-income 
individuals and families living in 
substandard housing. Click the box 
below to partner with us today! 

 

Partner Today!  

 

        

 

https://www.blueprintministry.com/donate
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